
 

École Primaire 
East Hill 

Elementary School 
10350 Perras, Montreal, QC H1C 2H1 

Tel. (514) 494-3202  easthill@emsb.qc.ca 
 
 

February 7th, 2025 
 
 

Re:  Heart to Heart Fundraiser 
 

Dear Parents, 
 

Once again this year, The East Hill School Community will join other EMSB schools to participate in the 
annual Heart to Heart Valentines’ Day Drive benefitting the young patients at the Montreal Children’s 
Hospital. 

 
Our school will be supporting this project by having a full Dress Down Day on Friday, February 14, 2025. We 
encourage your child to wear Valentine’s Day colors such as red or pink. A voluntary donation of 2$ per 
student will be collected that day. However, if you wish to contribute more, you may do so. If you write a 
cheque, please make it to The Montreal Children’s Hospital Foundation (in the memo, please write Heart to 
Heart – Healthy Kids Fund 2025). 

 
All monies raised will be donated to the hospital to purchase medical equipment and support The Healthy 
Kids Fund, which supports the hospital’s most urgent needs.  
 
Your generosity will bring a smile to a child's face and is greatly appreciated. 

 
Thank you all for your continued collaboration. 
 
 
Kind Regards, 
 
East Hill Administration 
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